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General Managers Annual Performance Review 

 

The General Manager’s Annual Performance Review outcome was resolved in a closed 

Huon Valley Council meeting last month. 

 

Acting Mayor Sally Doyle said the performance of the General Manager, Jason Browne, 

has been satisfactory based on the score of 6 out of 10. 

 

Acting Mayor Doyle highlighted the following achievements for the Huon Valley 

community since the general manager took on the role in September 2021: 

 

- Allocation of $0.9 million in additional funding for the Huon Valley’s road network 

- Investment of $674,000 to strategic land use planning 

- Confirmation of $1.625 million in funding over three years for the Huon Valley Jobs 

initiative 

- Adoption of the Waste Avoidance and Resource Recovery Strategy  

- Maintaining the health and safety of the community, customers and staff from the 

continuing impacts of COVID-19. 

 

The general manager’s remuneration package has also been reviewed and has been 

indexed at 6.5 per cent in line with the consumer price index and in accordance with 

advice from Blackadder Associates, the consultant facilitating the annual performance 

review process.  

 

Acting Mayor Doyle said the General Manager’s Performance Review Committee will 

consider and advise the council of the 2022-23 projects and priorities adopted for the 

general manager.  

 

“Specific measures and key performance indicators will be built into the next 

performance agreement to enable council to objectively measure performance in the 

next review period.” 

For more information: Acting Mayor Sally Doyle (03) 6264 0300 


